
 

Helvellyn Road, Southampton, SO16 4AS                 Executive Headteacher: Mr D Constable- Phelps 

Monday 26th February 2024 
KS1 Disco  

 
Dear Parents/carers,  
 
To celebrate a successful start to our Spring Term, we are excited to tell you that we will be 
hosting a disco for children in Years R, 1,2 and 3 on Wednesday 28th February 4:30pm – 5:30pm.  
This is an opportunity for the children to have fun and be rewarded for their hard work so far 
this term.  We will provide music, a snack and drink for the children.  If they would like, the 
children can come dressed in their best party clothes.  
 
It is £2 per child to attend. This can be paid before the night via ScoPay, in the office or on the 
door as the children arrive for the disco.  
  
Children will need come through the pedestrian gate and queue along the pathway at 4.30pm 
where they will be greeted by a member of staff to sign them in.  They will then be taken to the 
hall for the disco.  Where possible please can you take your child’s coat hone with you and bring 
back after the disco has ended.   
   
At 5:30pm, the children will be queued up at the hall door and a member of staff will dismiss 
them to you and you can leave back along the pedestrian pathway to exit the school site. 
  
We look forward to seeing you all there.   
  

Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Bauck 
Acting Head of School 
 
 
 


